
 

 

 

GDA/SHO 16th May 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: YEAR 12 PRE-PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS (PPE) TIMETABLE 

Please find below the timetable for the Year 12 PPEs taking place the week commencing Monday, 
24th June.  Students will not be in their usual lessons and will instead complete these PPEs. 
 
Students will only be expected in school during these times and are able to utilise the rest of the 
week as study leave in preparation for these examinations. 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Miss G Davies 
Head of Sixth Form 
 


